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WOWSC Members 

 
On August 11, 2024, the PUC Commissioners signed Order 56273 which nullified the earlier PUC Filing 

50788, filed in December of 2023. PUC 50788 was filed to recover additional Legal Expenses totaling 

some $200,000.00.  

At the time that it was submitted, Board member were confident that this would not be approved. It 
was filed on behalf of the WOWSC, rather than by the WOWSC. The WOWSC had full authority to reject 
this filing and did so. It has taken several months to work its way through PUC processes to finally come 
to this conclusion.  
 
For further details see the Compliance tab on the Web, and review PUC Order 56273. 
 
Please email us with your comments at windermerewater@gmail.com. 
 
The Board is working diligently with the PUC on Compliance and other open items. 
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